
 

  

Since our Spring Term Newsletter in January, the KSF team have been busy organising fundraising 

events and looking at the best way to use the money we have all raised! 

Since September 2017 we have spent an impressive £54 per child (that’s an amazing £11340)! 

An absolutely amazing amount I am sure you will all agree! 

A REMINDER OF WHAT THE KSF DO! KSF support the school financially by paying for the extras to 

support and enhance the teaching, such as paying towards resources, school trips, the school 

library, equipment, school garden and providing playground equipment.  

We feel very fortunate to be able to send our pupils on trips where parents do not have to pay for 

the transport or admission and the Office Staff very rarely ask for parental contributions and this 

we are incredibly proud of! 

WHAT HAVE THE KSF BEEN UP TO LATELY? The KSF team have organised the very successful Easter 

Bingo, arranged another Disco for July, run several pre-loved uniform stalls and the monthly Cake 

stall. We are also busy planning a Quiz in May and of course the annual Summer Fayre!  

Thank you for all of your support at these events – we could not be so successful without you! 

We are currently obtaining raffle prizes for the Summer Fayre and although we have had some 

donations we would be incredibly grateful to anyone who would be willing to offer a worthy prize!  

Prizes so far include: 

 A weekend away for up to 8 people in Sennen 

 A gel polish manicure from Blew Belle 

 Olaplex Voucher from Blew Belle 

 2 hour cleaning voucher with Kernow Clean  

 Days out to Eden Project, Camel Creek and Newquay Zoo 

 
We also have a Childs Mountain Bike supplied by Bike Chain Ricci that we will be raffling separately 

for £5 per ticket! 

 

 

 

 
Do you shop online? Do it through easyfundraising.org.uk and raise a free donation for Kea School Friends 
– every time you shop!  
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/keaschoolfriends/Easyfundraising 
No cost, no catch – raise free donations for us every time you shop online.  
If you think you might forget to shop each time via easyfundraising then the ‘Donation Reminder’ will help 
you. It provides a little reminder every time you shop online.  
Since October 2016 KSF has raised £879.48 with only 53 supporters – imagine how much we could raise 

with more recruits! We would love to reach £1000 before the end of July 2018! 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/keaschoolfriends/Easyfundraising


  
Key dates for your diaries: 

Friday 25th May: Family Quiz at Kea Church. 6.45pm onwards. £100 Top prize! Champagne for winning 

Team name! 

W/C Monday 11th June: KSF will be selling Father’s Day Gifts for Dads, Grandads and the Special Men in 

our lives! More details to follow. 

Thursday 14th June: Non-school uniform day in exchange for a Tombola Prize 

Saturday 16th June: Summer Fete 12pm-3pm at Kea School 

Wednesday 18th July: ‘The Funky Thing’ Disco. More details to follow. 

 

Second -hand uniform sale  
 
We have been very busy 
washing and sorting pre-loved 
uniform – we will be having a 
sale every last Friday in the 
month. Items cost only £1 each. 
If you have any uniform to 

donate – please leave it in the 

‘lost property’ box in the shelter 

in a bag addressed to KSF. 

Cake stall: 

Will now be the last Friday of every month 3:15pm by the 

Shelter in the Playground!  

Cookies, homemade cakes and hot drinks will be on offer!  

We may venture to Ice Creams / Lollies when the weather 

improves! 

  

 
Any suggestions?  
 
We’d love to hear about any fundraising ideas you have or 

ways we could spend the monies we have raised. Please 

feel free to email Vicky or Tracy or speak to a KSF member 

in the playground. We would be delighted to hear from 

you and have you on-board KSF. Our email address is 

keaschoolfriends@outlook.com 

Positions within KSF:  
Chair: Vicky Heffer – Mum to Amelia in Year 3 
Vice Chair: Tracy Baker – Mum to James in Year 3 and Eleanor 
in Yr F 
Secretary: Janine Thomas – Mum to Daniel in Year 1 
Treasurer: Rachel Bateman – Mum to Carey in Year 5 and 
Gene in Year 4 
PR and Entertainment: Leanne Woodward – Mum to Lola-
Rose in Year 1 
Class representatives – these are the link between KSF and 

parents. They help with organising helpers to run the stalls at 

events and also help with general communication. 

 
Massive thanks for your continued 

support Love KSF x 

Gift Aid: 

We are currently in the 

process of applying for Gift 

Aid via HMRC.  

Watch this space! 

Volunteers wanted: 

We have some new stall ideas for 

the Summer Fayre and would be 

grateful for your help. Please let us 

know if you are available – even if 

it’s only 1 hour! 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


